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Staff Appreciation Week 

Bulletin Board Project

We’d like to invite your family to participate by decorating a cut-out showing how special the 

teachers are to your child.  Attached you will find a Flower template.  Please have your child cut 

out and decorate with colorings, words of appreciation, or any other decoration you’d like.  Don’t 

forget to write your child’s name on the finished decoration.  Please return the completed cut-out in 

your child’s folder no later than Monday April 24th (attn.: Staff Appreciation Week).  We have fun 

plans for all the cut-outs! 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Brenda Napierala (brennapierala@yahoo.com) or 

Jen Holpfer (jenholpfer@icloud.com). 

 Thank you!
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